
April 13, 2023 

Every Friday is Now Movie 

Night 

Starting April 21st at 6:30 PM, we will feature the 

series “The Chosen” on the big screen in the Back 

Room. Bring your own snack and enjoy the films and 

fellowship! 

 

 

The Deadline is Closing In! 

Scholarship applications can be picked up outside the church office, in the 

church office or printed off of our website—go to resources—youth parent 

resources and click the link in the scholarships section.  All scholarship 

applications will be reviewed by our Scholarship Committee.  Active 

participation in the life of this church will be a determining factor in 

awarding each of these 

scholarships.  We have a strict 

deadline of Monday, May 1st 

to get the applications in or 

postmarked on that day if 

mailed.  
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Sunday, April 16th 

8:15 Early Service 

9:00 Fellowship Time 

9:15 Second Service 

9:15 Adult Sunday School 

10:15 Back Room Service 

6:00 Youth Group Cereal Party 

 

Monday, April 17th 

8:00 Pickleball 

5:30 Chancel Bells 

5:30 Pickleball 

 

Tuesday, April 18th 

5:30 Trustees 

 

Wed. April 19th 

8:00 Pickleball 

8:30 Women’s Bible Study 

3:30 JAM ! 

6:00 PM Bible Study  

 

Thursday, April 20th 

6:00 Back Room Practice 

 

Friday, April 21st 

8:00 Pickleball 

1-4 PM Friday Fun 

6:30 Movie Night 

 (featuring “The Chosen”) 

Coming Up!   

We love seeing all the new faces at church on Sunday.  We 

hope to have another new member Sunday on May 7th.  If 

you are interested in joining the church, please leave a note 

on the connect card or contact the church office at 660-885-

5597.  We’d love to have you be a part of our church family! 

Also on this day, we will have a potluck lunch to honor and 

meet our new members!  Be sure to join us for some great 

food! 

Trustees to Meet  

Trustees are scheduled to meet Tuesday, April 18th at 5:30 

PM.  Please plan to attend if you are on this committee.  

Lots of items to talk about! 
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Clinton United Methodist Church 

601 S. 4th Street, Clinton, MO 64735 

 

Pastor—Monty Stratton 
 

Office—Kathy Garnett—660-885-5597  

office@clintonumc.net 
 

Family—Emma Anderson— 

Connections—Jennifer Kiely— 

Connect With Us!  

 

 

Sunday, April 16th, the youth group are having a 

Cereal Party! Bring your own bowl and join us at 

6:00 for fun and fellowship. Most creative bowl 

wins a prize!   

Upcoming Youth Group dates: 

Sunday, April 23rd: Pizza Night  

Sunday, April 30th: Don’t miss our last youth 

group of the school year!  

 

Prayer Requests 
 

 

Debbie Sieger, Peggy Powell, 

Coen Brown, Rebecca Goth Eckhoff,  

Alexandra Briseno Ambra, 

Dale Dunn,  

Bonnie Damschen,  

Dorothy Weston, 

Brenda Hunter, Melvin Dennis 

Sunday Helpers  

Ushers: Shirley & Don Turner 

Greeters: Martha Welsh,  

Kent Cable & Peggy Bowles 

Donut helpers: Jacob & Jennifer Busick 

Liturgist:  Deanna Hendrich 

Acolytes:  Lizzy Miller & Eleanor Lewis 

Worship Music: Brenda Ford 

Tech Team:  Himes family 

Flowers on the Altar:  Kent Cable 



                          

Mozambique Initiative 

Along with United Methodist churches across Missouri, Clinton UMC participates in the Mozambique 

Initiative. Missouri Annual Conference launched the Mozambique Initiative in 1986, and since then it 

has grown to provide significant support for that nation.  

This is a project to support pastors and congregations across the sub-Saharan African country.  Water 

wells, mobile health clinics, mosquito nets, sewing machines, elementary schools, hand washing 

stations, mobile transportation for pastors, and most recently, solar panels for parsonages are just 

some of the ways the Mozambique Initiative is making a difference.   

Clinton UMC contributes $1,000 annually to pay a pastor’s salary.  This will supplement what the local 

congregation pays their pastor with livestock and produce when available.  Thanks to your generosity, 

our church is providing support and encouragement for the small community in one of the world’s 

poorest countries.   

 

 

“Those who are happiest are 

those who do the most for 

others”  

-Booker T. Washington 
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